
What a fabulous week we have had with the weather! It's been great to see the children playing out in the sunshine.
Please can you make sure children come with suncream already applied and a hat to help protect them from the sun.
It is also important to give the children a water bottle for school

Attached is our attendance newsletter. Please note that all holiday requests of five days or more, will result in a fine
from the local authority, unless they are authorised. This is now automatic and out of our hands.

Wishing you all a wonderful half-term break!

A T T E N D A N C E  T H I S
W E E K

Monday 5th June - School reopens for summer term 2
Monday 5th June - Lime class swimming sessions start
Wednesday 7th June - Year 6's play in 2 days (6pm start -
children to arrive back at school for 5:30pm)
Thursday 15th June - PTA meeting (7.30pm at the Black Horse)
Friday 16th June - Class photos
Friday 7th July - GROVEFEST - PTA summer fair (5pm - 7.30pm)
Monday 10th July - Wednesday 12th July - Year 6 High
Adventure residential
Friday 21st July - School closes for summer holidays 
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GROVEFEST

On July 7th we are excited to be holding our annual PTA summer fair from 5-7:30pm. Preparations are
already underway but we need your help!

There will be lots of stalls, games, food, drink and entertainment. We would welcome donations of
items for an adult tombola stall and teddies (clean and good condition) for the teddy tombola. Please
bring items and place them in the big buckets outside Blue Class, or pass them to the office who can
then give them to the PTA.

We also need lots of help on the day, both to run the stalls and help to set up and clear away. Please
complete this Google form if you can lend a hand, even if it’s just for half an hour, as the fair cannot
run without an army of volunteers.

https://forms.gle/Q8w5dseJpbpsEMG68

